
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR IOWA CITIES, COUNTIES AND SCHOOL DISTRICTS 

2025 DECORAH HS & CARRIE LEE ES ROOF REPLACEMENT 
DECORAH COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
You are hereby notified that immediately following the Budget Public Hearing at 5:30 PM, Central Time on April 
14, 2025, at the Decorah Community School District Administration Office, 1732 Old Stage Road, Decorah, IA 
52101, there will be a public hearing on the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract, and estimated cost of 
the project. Any persons interested may appear and file objections to the proposed plans, specifications, form of 
contract, or cost of such improvement. 
 
The following is a description of the Public Improvement: The Project consists of the construction of 
removal of approximate 14,226 SF of existing roof system and installation of a new EPDM roof system 
and removal and replacement of 10,302 SF of shingled roof system with a new metal shingle roof system. 
 
The location of the project is as follows: 
Decorah High School, 100 Claiborne Drive, Decorah, IA 52101 
Carrie Lee Elementary School, 210 Vernon Street, Decorah, IA 52101 
 
Published by order of the Board of Directors, Decorah Community School District, Decorah, Iowa. 
By: Darlene Woodhouse 
Title: Board Secretary 
 


